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Home of the Falcons 

Personnel and Policy Committee 
Minutes from Monday, March 5, 2018 

  
The Personnel and Policy Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, March 5, 2018, at 5:00 p.m., in the 
conference room within the offices, at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034. 
 
Present:  Tracy Malterer, board member (chair); David Strysick, board member; and Heather Cramer, superintendent of schools 
 
 

Old Business: 

 Teacher Handbook—Tabled to April 

 Athletic Code Handbook—Tabled to April 

 Coaching Handbook—Tabled to April 
.   

New Business 

 Operational Referendum—The committee talked about how to publicize the referendum and the information that should 
be emphasized to community members. 

 Employee Compensation Committee Update—Mrs. Cramer provided an update on the Compensation Committee and 
where the committee was at in planning.  She updated that the committee continues to make great progress and that the 
finance committee will begin reviewing the numbers part of the plan. 

 WASB Survey—The committee discussed that the board will discuss at the March or April meeting.   

 Coaching Resignation—Mrs. Cramer informed the committee that the JV Volleyball Coach sent in a letter of resignation. 

 Hustisford Athletic Offerings—The committee talked about the various athletic offerings in the district.  The committee also 
discussed future athletic offerings.   

 Legal Updates from WASB—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the information received on the National walkout 
planned for March 14.  The committee discussed the walk out and the plan for the district. 

 Request from Athletic Booster Club—The committee discussed the request from the athletic booster club for help in 
completing the bathroom project. 
 
 
 


